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Welcome to the new Newtown Grant Homeowners 

Association Newsletter 

We have made a lot of changes over the last the last year with our Newsletter 

and website and we hope that you will like the changes.  It is important to 

the community that homeowners are kept informed and involved with the 

recreational activities at the clubhouse and other activities in the community. 

Enjoy the first edition of our new newsletter and don't forget to visit the 

new website.  Still longing for the feel of the paper and ink?  Stop by the 

clubhouse and pick up a printed copy of the newsletter.  360 Eagle Road, 

Newtown, PA 18940.  Hours:  11 am to 10 pm Monday through Thursday, 

Friday 11 am to 11 pm, Weekends 11 am to 7 pm.   

Many thanks to our new web master and marketing company, MICEport.  If 

you have any suggestions or items you would like to see included in the 

newsletter please email us at  suggestions@newtowngrant.org.   

Thank you, 

Bill McManimon 

William (Bill) McManimon  

Master Board President 

Email Addresses 

¶ Events Email 

¶ Suggestions Email 

¶ In the Loop Email 
 

Stay in the Loop! 

¶ Sign up for our Newsletter 

¶ Follow our Facebook Page 

¶ Follow our Twitter Page 

Available Times 
Mon. - Thurs.: 11:00am - 10:00 pm; 

Fridays: 11:00am - 11:00 pm  

Sat., Sun.: 11:00 am - 7:00 pm  

Banquet Room Hire 
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FROM THE  NEWTOWN  GRANT  MASTER BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

Happy New Year!!  Time is flying by and many changes have taken place in Newtown Grant over the last few 

years.  Please don't be left out of the happenings and information about the community.  Sign up for the newslet-

ter at our updated website: www.newtowngrant.org. 

Linked to our updated open community website is our private, password protected website provided by 

FirstService Residential Management, http://northeast.fsrconnect.com/NewtownGrantHOA. There you will find 

the 2017 budget along with financial reports, Board meeting minutes, community details and more.  You can look 

at the latest projects the Board is working on, such as: 

¶  Bathroom remodels in the clubhouse 

¶  Repainting the interior of the clubhouse 

¶  Re-coating the pool interior of both main and baby pool 

this spring 

¶  Asphalt repairs to the walking path in the recreation area 

The Newtown Grant Master Board of Directors meeting takes place 

at the clubhouse every third Wednesday of each month.  Visitors are welcome at the beginning of the Agenda at 7 

pm.  Contact our community manager, Marianne.Fein@fsresidential.com if you have something specific you 

would like to discuss. 

NEW WEBSITE !! 

Please visit our completely revamped website at 

www.newtowngrant.org and see the many updates!! You can 

now register for events, find your cluster, email your communi-

ty manager, minutes of meetings, developments within the 

community and so much more!!  You will also be able to find 

local vendors for housing projects, social activities and so 

much more.   

Be sure to check out our Facebook and Twitter pages too, 

these are great resources within the community but is also a 

great way to see any urgent information that we need to pass 

onto the community so please make sure you like or follow our 

pages. 

Finally, we will continue to develop the website, so we are 

looking for any suggestions or recommendations for both the website and the newsletter; so please feel free to 

email us at suggestions@newtowngrant.org  
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